Livonia Public Schools

Business Services Office

Date: June 10, 2010

To: Randy Liepa, Ph.D., Superintendent

From: Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services

Re: 2009 -10 Final Budget Amendments

In an effort to keep the Board of Education informed as to our financial position, we amend our budgets several times during the year to update the Board on the most recent projections. Please include the 2009 -10 Final Budget Amendments on the June 14, 2010 Finance Committee agenda. Thank you.

LA/kp